UCM Directory Update Needs Your Help
Every fall the Membership Committee updates the church directory in preparation for a new edition that is printed and distributed in January. This fall we will not be calling all members and friends as we have frequently done in the past. If your status has changed and you wish for the change to be reflected in the new directory, please send the new information to: ucm.directory@gmail.com. Changes might include a new address, a birth or death in the family, a new phone number or email address, etc. You also can notify us if you no longer wish to be included in the directory. All changes should be submitted by November 5th. Thanks from your Membership Committee.
